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Year 5 Trip – Friday 1st December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 5 
 
Year 5 will be studying The Victorians in term two. They will be going on a visit to the Black 
Country Museum, Dudley, Birmingham on Friday 1st December 2023 where pupils can explore 
over 30 carefully reconstructed shops, house and industrial areas across 26 landscaped acres. 
Pupils will also meet friendly historic characters from the Victorian Era who will share what it 
was like to live and work during the Industrial Revolution and beyond.  
 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water in a small rucksack. They will 
need to wear their full school uniform, comfy shoes for walking i:e trainers, coat/raincoat, hat, 
scarf, gloves (depending on weather). 
 
The cost of the trip is £19. Please pay the amount on parent pay by Friday 24th November 
2023. As always this is a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive enough funds the trip 
cannot go ahead. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Chloe Hope 
Year 5 Teacher 

 


